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9:00am Traditional Service  

11:00 am Open Door Service 
Welcome back to those that are worshiping with us!  

We will also be offering each service via Facebook live and later  
on our church website: sibleyfrc.org 

If you have any prayer requests please submit them into our office via 
email to sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com or via phone 754-2783. 

___________________________________________

Message: “Heroes of Faith & Parables of Jesus… 
Nehemiah-Man of Vision” 
Scripture: Nehemiah 1:1-3 

JUNE 21, 2020 

 

Offerings for June 14, 2020: General Fund-$9028; Benevolent Fund-$565; The 
Banquet: $450; Video System Fund-$1500.  

Attendance: 1st-95 2nd-49. June 21st will be the final day to contribute 
to the New Video System Equipment. 
Special Offering for June is The Banquet.  

• There will be NO events happening at church during this time.  
• Church hours are 7am-2pm Monday-Thursday. 
• Church access is limited to the entry by the church offices. . 
• Secretary’s Office is only open on Mondays 
• A limited number of bulletins, newsletters and other items have been 

placed on a table by the office door. If you have the option, please vis-
it our website for the weekly bulletin and monthly newsletter. 

• Offering donations can be simply slid under the office door or 
mailed to church (1010 6th Street, Sibley, IA 51249) for your 
convenience. Thank you for your donations...they are greatly 
appreciated and needed. 



 

 

Sunday, June 21: Happy Father’s Day! Today we continue our series “Heroes 
of Faith and Parables of Jesus...Nehemiah-Man of Vision.” Today, at the Open 
Door service, we also have the privilege of celebrating the sacrament of Infant 
Baptism for Rylee Sue Bean, daughter of Drew and Keshia Bean. Please remem-
ber that as we are in phase 1 there will not be bulletins available on Sunday 
mornings and offerings are to either be dropped off/mailed in during the week 
or placed in the plates by the Sanctuary doors on Sunday morning. Entrance to 
the church on Sunday will only be allowed through the south doors. The east 
door by the car port will remain locked on Sundays at this time. Thank you for 
your patience as we work to get through this together.  

Today will be the final day to contribute to the New Video System 
Equipment. 
 
Faith in Action for June is Nursing Homes and Assisted Living Residents. Take 
time this month to do something special for someone in a Nursing Home or As-
sisted Living Facility. Send a card, draw a picture, give them a call...the options 
are many. 
 

VBS signups are now open for students as well as volunteers. Please go to the 
following link to register:https://vbspro.events/p/events/2d5e04 
 

The Annual Father-Son Fishing Trip is still being planned for August 6-8. If you 
are interested in joining this fun-filled weekend, please contact Chris Wynia, 
Dan Heilman or the Church Office. 
 

Heartwood Heights, Sibley Specialty Care and Country View Manor have 
teamed up to coordinate a Car-ade for their residents. Residents will sit outside, 
socially distanced while decorated vehicles drive by, wave and honk their horns. 
Friends, family and Osceola County community members you won't want to 
miss out on being part of this event! Decorate your cars and join in on this car-
parade June 24th. Line up begins at 2:45pm  
 
 

All are invited to enjoy a GRAB-n-GO meal on Sunday, June 28, sponsored by 
ATLAS of Osceola County,  Just drive by the ATLAS office at 955 2nd Avenue, 
Sibley, between 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM to grab a delicious sack lunch of a 
grilled hamburger or hot dog, chips, a cookie and small drink.  Your freewill do-
nation will help support the mission of ATLAS.  Please enter from the west end 
of 10th Street to pick up your meal.  Together touching lives for Christ.  

 
 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –1 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like  
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Gaylord Kruger, Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Dutch Kruger, and Harold 
Schram. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-
Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

In Our Prayers 
Continue to lift up Ray Schram and Rhonda Henrichs as they deal with cancer. 
Pray for strength and healing for them and comfort for their families.  
 
Pray for all those hurting due to the loss of a loved one. May God comfort all 
who mourn. 
 
 

Words of Thanks 
 

Thank you for the cards, good wishes and prayers I received after my recent 
cancer procedure.  Thank you also to Pastor Luke for your concern, phone calls 
and prayers.  I appreciate it all. 

~~Martha Krikke 
 
Thank you for all the Happy Birthday wishes, cards and letters. I had a wonder-
ful and fun time with my immediate family. We are still under no visitor lock-
down, but immediate family is allowed. 

~~Helen Vander Veen  
 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/2d5e04

